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MMTC COMMENDS FCC COMMISSIONER 

MEREDITH BAKER FOR HER PUBLIC SERVICE 
 

The Minority Media and Telecommunications Council (MMTC) commends FCC Commissioner 
Meredith Attwell Baker for her years of dedication to public service.  Throughout her career, 
Commissioner Baker has been a champion of diversity, judicious spectrum management, and 
affordable television and broadband access for all Americans.   
 
We particularly commend Commissioner Baker for the interest she took in MMTC and in civil 
rights and minority entrepreneurship issues.  MMTC could always count her among those public 
officials willing to speak at our conferences and spend time with conference attendees. 
 
Commissioner Baker’s door was always open to MMTC.  On the many occasions MMTC has 
worked with her, she has always demonstrated care, thoughtfulness, impartiality and sound 
judgment. 
 
We appreciate everything Commissioner Baker has done for the national interest and wish her a 
successful transition to her new career. 
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